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In light of the spread of the Coronavirus the  

Archbishops of Canterbury and York have issued instruction that all  
“public worship will have to stop”. 

The Archbishops state that ‘our usual pattern of Sunday services and other 
mid-week gatherings must be put on hold’. This is to take immediate effect. 

 
There will be no Sunday services in  

Keston Parish Church until further notice 
 

This also means that our midweek gatherings will cease.  

 
Your local church would however want to ensure that we continue to  
offer pastoral, spiritual and practical support for those in our parish, 

within the parameters of the Government’s guidance.  
 

We will be looking to have the church open for private prayer  
and a place of peace and comfort. 

Please watch our web-site for days and times. 
 

For more information or if you know of someone who is in need of 
support please call the Rector Reverend Carol Morrison  

on 01689 853186 
 

We will also keep our web-site updated 
www.kestonparishchurch.org.uk  

 

 


